
April 29, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Douglas Avenue Pump Station project in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Redwood City, located at 1017 
Middlefield Road, Redwood City, CA 94063. 

The funding would be used to rebuild the station’s four pumps and upgrading station control 
components to provide improved remote monitoring and control capabilities. This would greatly 
assist City staff in making decisions during storm response events as it would provide real-time 
data and operational control. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,

Jackie Speier
Member of Congress


